
Southwell Primary School  

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We 

would also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that  

respect to other Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

 

Welcome to Term 4.  We have had an amazing start to the term with several 

exciting events.  I would like to congratulate our Interschool Athletics Team for their 

4th place in the competition.  All the students were champions on the day.  Thank 

you to Mrs Amy Leeder for training the students and organising the event. 

 

This term the students have also had the opportunity to enjoy mystery and dancing 

at the Halloween Disco.  A big thank you to the P&C and volunteers for this fun- 

filled event.   

 

Thank you also to the families who were able to attend our NAIDOC celebration and 

Learning Journey event.  The students enjoyed sharing their learning and culture 

with family and friends. 

 

This term we are also welcoming our 2022 Kindy students to the school for an 

orientation session on Monday 8 November from 9am until 11am.  I look forward 

to meeting all the children and their families. 

 

Attendance at Southwell Primary has improved over the year.  We encourage 

regular attendance so that our children can receive a good education.  We also 

encourage our students to be part of Southwell Primary School by wearing school 

uniform every day.  If students need a new shirt, then please visit us at the front 

office.  If your child needs black pants, shorts or skirts then please visit your local 

shopping centre. 

 

Thank you everyone and I look forward to seeing you all during the term. 

 

 

 

 
 

Kind regards, 

Julie Denholm 
Principal  
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School Photos 
 

School photos take place on Wednesday 10 November (next week). Please be sure to have 

children in full school uniform on the day, and at school by 8:45. Photo money should be 

placed in the order envelope provided, if not paid for online.  

Kindergarten Orientation Morning 
 

Orientation is November 8th,  9am to 11am. Only students enrolled are invited to attend.  
 

Children born between 1st July 2017 and 30th June 2018 are eligible for kindergarten in 2022.   
 

To allow for planning of classes in 2022, please see Mrs Hart in the office to enrol your 

child as soon as possible. 
 

Halloween Disco 
 

On Friday afternoon children enjoyed a Halloween disco run by the P&C. Everyone had a 

wonderful time. Thank you to the P&C for organising such a fabulous disco. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Child   Every Chance  Every Day 

Southwell Family BBQ Breakfast, 

Assembly, N.A.I.D.O.C. Activities 

& Learning Journey. 
 

Thank you to everybody who helped out and participated in our N.A.I.D.O.C assembly and 

activities. We hope you enjoyed the morning's events. It was awesome to see all the 

children, parents, grandparents and staff engaging with each other and helping out. The 

day was a huge success! 

 

 



Interschool Sports Carnival 
 

Southwell Primary School competed in the Interschool Sports Carnival last Thursday. It was 

our most successful interschool in many years, with Southwell coming fourth overall. This is 

an amazing achievement as we were the smallest school competing.  We had students from 

year 2 to year 6 competing in running races, relays and group games. For the first time ever, 

the year 3 girls won their relay event, which was made even more amazing by the fact we 

had two year 2 girls in the team. 

The students enjoyed the day, cheering on their team mates and displaying excellent 

sportsmanship. Congratulations Southwell! 
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Like us on Facebook Follow us on Instagram 


